10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary i 27 February 1990

NEW GP CONTRACT: LETTER FROM DR. CLIVE FROGGATT

The Prime Minister has seen the attached letter dated
23 February from Dr. Clive Froggatt concerning the targets for
immunisation and cervical cytology under the new GP contract.
She would be grateful if your Secretary of State could consider

Dr. Froggatt's suggestion that, while leaving the target levels
unchanged, some flexibility on the application to individual GPs
could be introduced. She is concerned that if no action is
taken, the problem described will get far worse. The Prime
Minister would also be grateful for a suitable draft reply to
send to Dr. Froggatt. It would be helpful to have this by Friday

9 March.

(PAUL GRAY)

Andy McKeon, Esq.,
Department of Health.




26th February 1990

Mr Paul Gray

10 Downing Street
London

SW1A 2AA
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I enclose a letter for the Prime Minister and following
discussion with Ian Whitehead, I have now sent a copy to the
Secretary of State.

I look forward to her response.
With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,




